
Mr. Jeffery


From: Mr. Jeffery


Sent: Friday, September 6, 2019 10:48 PM


To: John De Block - NOAA Federal; kevin.laws@noaa.gov


Subject: Federal Weather Workers ‘Shocked’ and ‘Irate’ by NOAA Backing Trump, Union Head


Says


https://www.yahoo.com/


https://www.yahoo.com/
https://www.yahoo.com/

	Federal Weather Workers ‘Shocked’ and ‘Irate’ by NOAA Backing Trump, Union Head Says

